
 

 

Week beginning:           25-5-20                              Class and Subject: English          SEN Teacher: Ms. Hogan 

Hi girls, 

Hope you are all keeping well. This week we will be reading and answering questions around the theme of 

‘Animals’.  

 

This week you will read about garden birds and dogs. Then you will write a persuasive letter to Ms Kelly. 

Finally you will learn how to out sentences in paragraphs. A very important skill for secondary school. 

 

The suggested work below is to be carried out over a week. Don’t worry if you don’t get it all done. 

Uncompleted work could be carried on to the following week. Try your best. Spend 30-45 minutes a day on 

English. Scroll down through the document to get activities.  

 
 

Week 
9 

Spelling 

 

Continue with SNIP spellings. 

 

Complete one session per week. 

 

Get a parent or guardian to test you on Friday. 

 

Revise spellings from previous weeks also. You are familiar with how to do this from how we test 

‘old’ spellings on a Friday. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Now it’s time for you to write a letter. Wouldn’t it be great if 

St. Patrick’s had its own school dog? I’m sure you’d agree so 

this week we are going to write a persuasive letter to the 

principal, Ms Kelly. Last week you studied the steps to writing 

a persuasive letter. Look back over these steps, the layout and 

the checklist. It’s up to you now to convince Ms Kelly that it 

would be a good idea for St. Patrick’s GNS to have a school 

dog. Include at least 3 advantages of having a school dog. Give 

evidence for your reasons. Ask Ms Kelly questions to get her 

thinking and make her realise the school needs this. Use words 

such as firstly, secondly, finally. End with a summary of what 

you need. Ensure you follow the layout for writing a letter. 

Look back at the steps from last week’s work. If you like you 

can email the letter/ photo of the letter to 

learningsupport@stpatricksgirls.net. I would love to the great 

work you’ve been doing! 
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